
 
 

Notice of Availability of the City of Jonesville 

Master Plan for Public Comment 

The City of Jonesville, in Hillsdale County, Michigan, announces the availability of the 2019 edition of the 

City of Jonesville Master Plan and requests comments regarding the document from the recipients of 

this notice. The following local governments, commissions/committees, and utility and transportation 

agencies/companies are receiving this notice of intent as required by Section 41 of the Michigan 

Planning Enabling Act (MCL 125.3841): 

 

• Fayette Township Planning Commission 

• Hillsdale County Planning Commission 

• Region 2 Planning Commission 

• AT&T 

• Michigan Gas Utilities 

• Consumers Energy 

• Comcast 

• Indiana Northeastern Railroad 

• Hillsdale County Road Commission 

• Michigan Department of Transportation 

 

The City of Jonesville Master Plan is available for review on the City website at 

www.jonesville.org/framingjonesvillesfuture.  Please notify the City Clerk in writing if you prefer to 

receive a hard copy of the document.  Comments must be received by the City Manager by 4:30 pm on 

December 20, 2019.  The City Clerk’s contact information is listed below: 

 

Jeff Gray 

City Manager/Planning Commission Recording Secretary 

City of Jonesville 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville MI 49250 

(517) 849-2104 

manager@jonesville.org 

 
 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Jeffrey M. Gray, City Manager/ 

Planning Commission Recording Secretary 

October 18, 2018 


